April 10, 2017

Valerie Gerstein

Building Services Department
Village of Arlington Heights

33 South Arlington Heights Road
Arlington Heights, IL 60005-1403

Dear Valerie,

Elk Grove Township has contracted with Hoerr Construction to perform sanitary sewer
rehabilitation of some Township sewers located within the Village of Arington Heights. It is
my understanding that the Village of Arlington Heights is requesting that a Bond in the amount
of $>,{f60 be posted for the Contractor to be able to move forward with this project.

A,

The Contractor has already provided a Performance Bond to the Township. Elk Grove
Township is requesting that the Village of Arington Heights waive all permit fee and bonds
associated with sanitary sewer rehabilitation within the Village.

Thank you and we appreciate your consideration.

Paul Pioch
Township Administrator
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